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Phone the project team on 13 48 10 (during business hours) 
Email leip@townsville.qld.gov.au 
Visit townsville.qld.gov.au/lansdown 

 

Jones Road to No Name Road upgrade  
Construction update June 2025 
 

The intersection between Jones Road and No Name Road will become the main road access into 
the Lansdown Eco-Industrial Precinct (LEIP). To prepare for the construction of the internal road 
network for the LEIP, Council will soon begin work to upgrade the intersection of Jones Road and No 
Name Road at Woodstock.  A local construction site office will be established in the area to support 
ongoing infrastructure work.  

Upcoming works in June 2025 
Site location Work activities 

Corner of Woodstock 
Avenue and Jones Road 

• Clearing and fencing of land for a temporary site office 
 

Corner of Woodstock 
Avenue and Jones Road 

• Establishment of temporary site office  
 

Jones Road Woodstock, 
between No-Name Road 
and west of the Ergon 
Substation 

• Road work to upgrade existing pavement and drainage 
 

No-Name Road • Clearing of specific trees to allow fence installation along the road reserve 
boundary 

Please note: The timing of the above works are subject to favourable weather and on-ground conditions 

General 
• This work will be delivered by civil contractor BMD Constructions. 
• The road configuration at the Jones Rd / No Name Rd intersection will be permanently changed to allow 

the safe and efficient operation of traffic into and out of the precinct from Jones Road. 
• The temporary site office will be located on the corner of Woodstock Avenue and Jones Road.  
• Specific works notifications for different phases of this work will be published on our website and sent 

directly to local landowners and residents.  
 

Please share this information in your area and encourage anyone who is interested to sign-up for 
future notifications by email or post. You can do this (or tell us you no longer wish to receive these 
updates) by contacting our project team: phone 13 48 10 or email leip@townsville.qld.gov.au  
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